
 
DIOCESE OF ST. PETERSBURG 

Office of the Bishop 

 

February 18, 2021 
 
Dear Brothers:  
 
Thank you for your help with the implementation of the third Safe Haven Sunday in 
our Diocese last weekend.  I am grateful for your efforts to educate and equip married 
couples and families on the seriousness of pornography and the need for online 
integrity.  Thanks to your work, I am confident we will continue to experience 
awareness and healing in our parish communities. 
 
Our Safe Haven Sunday working group has prepared a three-minute survey about 

your parish’s experience – regardless of whether your parish participated in Safe 

Haven Sunday this year or in any of the previous two years.  Each response will be 

appreciated and will help us better serve you in the future.  Please complete the 

survey no later than Friday, March 5, 2021 by simply going to 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/875Q2MH and following the directions on the 

link.  If you wish, you may also share with me any of your personal thoughts or ideas 

related to this initiative. 

Again, thank you for the many ways that you serve your parish and our local Church.  
Be assured that I remember you at my Masses and in my prayers. 
 
With ongoing gratitude for your ministry and support, I remain 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 
 
Most Reverend Gregory Parkes 
Bishop of St. Petersburg 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/875Q2MH

